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18th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Individual School Photographs – Wednesday 1st November 2023 
 

On Wednesday 1st November, we will have JS Photography in school to take individual photographs of 
all children over the course of the day; they will also take photographs of children with their siblings 
who are also in school.  
 
There will be the opportunity from 8.15am until 8.45am for children to have their photographs taken 
with younger or older siblings who are not at this school.  Families that would like to have a family 
shot taken should come to the school hall for 8.15am on Wednesday morning with all of the children 
involved.  Individual shots will not be taken at this time.   
 
After your family photograph has been taken, your child should be taken to their class as normal and 
their individual photos will be taken later in the day.   
 
The photograph proofs will be sent to you at a later date once we receive them back from the 
photographers.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


